
 
 
CEO Mr W. Parker 
Shire of Jerramungup 
PO Box 92 
Jerramungup   WA   6337 
 
13th Feb. 2012 
 
Dear Bill, 
 
 
We are pleased to inform the Shire that we have been successful in our application for 
funds from the Foundation for Rural and Regional Renewal.  Our application details 
are with your office and our application No. is 17532.  In this application we asked for 
$5000 but unfortunately we were awarded $3000. 
 
 
The Gairdner Progress Association wish to apply for $7,850.00, $2000.00 more than 
budgeted thanks to the funding shortfall.  It’s critical that this request is actioned to 
take advantage of the tradesmen availability and the many volunteer contributions 
before we are all busy with seeding.  So we are asking the shire to make special 
consideration for early funds to a keen group that wish to upgrade our Shire hall. 
 
 
If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to speak to our President 
Michael Nelson on 98 371035 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Therese Bell 
Secretary Gairdner Progress Association. 
 


